
St Bridget’s Catholic Primary School        Weekly Newsletter              Friday 9th July 2021 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quote of the Week! 

“You’ve got to get up every morning 
with determination if you’re going to 

go to bed with satisfaction.” 

– George Lorimer 

 

Important Notices 
 

The dinner choices for W/C 02/09/2021 and 
W/C 06/09/2021 will be sent out on Monday 

for completion. Please can parents aim to 
have the dinner choices for W/C 02/09/2021 
completed for Friday 16th July at 12 noon. 

 
For booking Breakfast Club for Thursday 2nd 
September you will need to have your child 
booked in for this on Parent Mail by Friday 
16th July at 12 noon. This is now available to 

book and pay for on Parent Mail. 

How to stay in contact with us and keep 
informed on what’s going on in school: 

School office: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

Via or Facebook page or our website 

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria. sch.uk/ 

 

Opening/Closing Times 

Nursery: 8.45am – 3.15pm 

Reception, Years 1 and 2: 8.45am -2.45pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 8.50am – 3.00pm 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY: Leo Peat & Florence Peat & Kai 

Wong 

RECEPTION: Alice Straughton 

YEAR 1:  Georgia Wilson  

YEAR 2: Noah Jacques  

YEAR 3: Macy Dixon 

YEAR 4: Mia Devine  

YEAR 5: Ollie Tinnion  

YEAR 6: Olly Carville  
 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact forms have now been sent out to all 
parents. Please ensure these are returned by the 
end of term so we are ready for September. As 

always, if your details change at any time, please 
inform the office. 

 

Finishing Times Next Friday 
 

On Friday 16th July, we will be parading our Year 
6 leavers through the junior yard and on to the 

infant yard for their final send off. This will be just 
before the other children leave school for summer. 
Year 6 parents will be invited on to a marked out 

section of the infant yard at 12.45pm to greet their 
child as they leave school. All other children will 
leave school at the usual time and in the usual 

way at 1.15pm. 

Please remember to keep the office informed of any 
changes in medical conditions, emergency contact 
numbers & email addresses via the school email 

address. 
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